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We have been advised that a number of erroneous Summary of Amounts Past Due (Form UCT-
27) notices may have been issued due to a problem with synchronization of payment and report 
programs run by the Department of Revenue.  The period in question is the second quarter of 
2008.  We have some indication that this may have also occurred during the first quarter of 2008. 
 
We are working to correct the timing of nightly program updates so that payments and reports 
match against each other before the UCT-27 notices are mailed.  This should prevent this error 
from occurring in the future.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.   

 
 
 

 
   
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
This document is intended to alert you to the requirements contained in Florida laws and administrative 
rules.  It does not by its own effect create rights or require compliance. 
 
For forms and other information, visit our Internet site at www.myflorida.com/dor or call Taxpayer Services, 
8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., ET, Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, at 800-482-8293.   
 
Persons with hearing or speech impairments may call our TDD at 800-367-8331 or 850-922-1115. 
 
For a detailed written response to your questions, write the Florida Department of Revenue, Taxpayer 
Services, 1379 Blountstown Highway, Tallahassee, FL  32304-2716. 
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